WHEATLEY
WANDERERS

CHARTER STANDARD CLUBS

Minutes of Committee Meeting on 2nd Oct 2007

Present: - Troy Barker, Martin Phillips, Louise Smith, Craig Harrop,
Steven Lelew, Jason Morris, Tina Kirby, Mr & Mrs Hughes
Apologies: - Mandi Byrne, Hazel Grady

Winter training

U7's and U9's Millennium 6-7 Friday nights

U9's Doncaster 5-6 Weds nights

U8's and U10's 7-8 Weds nights

The coaches will let the teams know when and where winter training will
start.

Hills Lane (Toppers) leasing from Council

Mr & Mrs Eva Hughes the local councillor came to give advice on if
WWIJFC were to apply to lease the Hills Lane from the council to make it
our home base what would it involve, the good and bad points etc. The
committee are going to get in touch with Neil Marshall and invite him to
our next meeting for more advice and write a letter to someone within the
council about leasing.

Subs

Jason and Steve are finalizing the paid up members and a list that hasn't
paid. Jason has done an updated Custodian list to hand out to coaches so
that they know who's got what equipment and the coaches know who to
ask if they want to use the equipment.

CRB

All people who have been CRB checked please give Mandi Byrne a
photo-copy of your CRB Disclosure form. CRB forms from

P Waterhouse, A Mahoney, P Williams and K Merritt need to be done
ASAP get them checked with Mandi.




WANDERERS

CHARTER STANDARD CLUBS

Sign at entrance

The committee agreed on the design of the sign and to be a V shape so
traffic from either side of the road can see it. These are to be erected
at the entrance and this will be sent in to the council to get permission

Trophies
New Man of the Match and Coaches player of the Match for age group

trophies are ready and the coaches should get them in 2 weeks

Website
Craig has put a link to the Doncaster and Millennium leagues and put a
Sponsors webpage up to put details of our sponsors on

Action points

1. Reps to ask if parents would be interested in a parent only evening with
a comedian.

2. Coaches who have done level 1 to be asked if they wish to do level 2.
3. Draft up a new Welcome pack.

Next meeting
November 6th 2007, 8.00pm at the Benbow



